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Comments: As a resident of Arizona I am asking the Forest Service to please reconsider the Roundup of the

Heber Wild Horses. I enjoy to visit Heber and take pictures of these beautiful wild horses. They are an icon of the

West. It really is a shame how many wild horses have been rounded up. Stuck in holding facilities costing us tax

payers so much money. I really think there is a much better alternative that is also much more cost effective. I've

seen the use of PZP on wild mares. It appears to be working with the Salt River Wild Horses and Pryor Mountain

wild Horse HMA. I really think this would be a much better route to control the wild horse population. Thank you

for your time.


